Letter to the Editor—Commentary on Authors’ Response,
Alexander et al.

Sir:

The authors obscure the fact that our letter was submitted
in May 2005, while our article was published in October 2005.
In the interim, an important paper (1) was published in July 2005
that replicated the findings of the European Concerted Action on
SIDS (ECAS) study (2) cited in our initial comments and led us to
modify our views on the safety of bedsharing. They also misrep-
resent our article (3), which was not a study of sudden infant death
syndrome (SIDS) risks but a study of whether or not smoking
mothers are getting the message that they should not bedshare.
Our comments on the safety for infants at least 11 weeks old of
bedsharing with nonsmoking mothers was clearly stated to be
based not on our own research, but on the published scientific
evidence. Finally, without denominator (control) data, the authors
cannot test their marketing slogan that infants should sleep “alone,
supine, and in a crib”; the fact that the authors found that SIDS is
rare in the setting of an infant sleeping “alone, supine, and in a
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crib” sheds absolutely no light on the risks of bedsharing without
denominator (control) data.
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